Department of Zoology, The University of British Columbia, Vancouver 8, B.C., January 15, 1963.

Dr. Theresa Clay,
Department of Entomology,
British Museum (Natural History),
Cromwell Road,
London S.W.7, ENGLAND.

Dear Dr. Clay:

Two weeks ago I sent you a carton containing (1) the vials detailed in the list I sent 18.XI.'62, for checking (2) the poor slides of the material that Baker ruined and (3) five slides from North West Robin, <u>Turdus migratorius</u> with 2 lice on each slide.

Also one vial containing a fantastic ground mite from the Falklands with the request that it be handed to the Curator of Invertebrates and --- a made-up parcel addressed to Mr. Hopkins at Tring with the request (I hope) that it be mailed to him.

I trust that this carton arrived safely with the contents intact and that it was not too much trouble to you to pass on the last two items to the people concerned.

When you have finished with this material, I would be glad to receive identified samples for our collection, please, because I sent you everything I had.

Yours sincerely, and wishing you livery

(700d Thing in 1963

The material of lives from the Falkland Islands, accumulating meely.

G.J. Spencer, Professor Emeritus & Special Lecturer.

`GJS/msb